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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have been looking at the Easter story and acting it out to help us understand the 

messages. 

In English, we have looked at different tenses, speech and continued with our mini books. 

In Maths, we have completed more of our fractions work by adding and subtracting fractions. 

In PSHE, we were discussing being healthy and the difference between good drugs and bad 

drugs. The children were really interested in this discussion and learned a lot. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was growing 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Sebastian for his detailed sketch of his vessel and Orson for his 

perseverance and amazing achievement for his Stelling Minnis artwork 

Headteacher's Award: Wilf for showing perseverance and getting stuck in loads at the farm 

and Harvey for working really hard in showing respect at all times in the classroom. 

Shining Stars: Orson, Louis, May, Isla, Georgie 

Pupil Voice: “I can’t wait for music with Mr Melville!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Friday 28th March – Mother’s Day Tea 

Monday 24th March – Year 3 Swimming can wear t-shirts, shorts or pyjamas for Water Safety 

Week. 

The children have been designing their own vessels to create out of recycled materials so if 

they would like to bring in boxes, plastic bottles, tin foil etc. to help with this then that would be 

amazing! 

 


